
14-07-2011 E-mail 

 

Dear Rhodri 

  

Thank you for keeping me informed.  Please let me know of any further developments.  In 

the meantime, I have been invited to go to Arriva Trains Wales to meet their Commercial 

Director, Mr Mike Bagshaw.  We are currently trying to arrange a mutually convenient date 

before the end of the month to discuss the issues raised in the petition.  Two other passengers 

have also shown interest in joining me for the meeting. 

  

I have also maintained contact with Mr Simon Pickering of the Rail Unit in the Welsh 

Government.  Simon has asked to be informed of any occasion when the train is over-

crowded due to running with only two carriages instead of the three carriages it is supposed 

to have. 

  

Best regards 

  

Bjorn. 

 


